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Norwood School
5505 - 44 Street

 Wetaskiwin, Alberta , AB T9A 2Z8 

Phone: 780-352-3782
www.norwoodschool.ca
“Success for Everyone, Every day!”


Dear Parent or Guardian
As you are aware Alberta Health Services and the Minister of Education has cancelled classes for students from Kindergarten to Grade 12 until further notice.  Please keep your children at home.  

Norwood School is committed to the safety of our students and our families.  With this in mind Wetaskiwin Regional Public School’s staff are discussing how and when parents can safely retrieve student belongings from schools.  Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools or Norwood School will advise parents regarding how and when this may happen. 
 
This is a quickly evolving situation and we are working out many details. This includes how to provide students with school work and continued learning while classes are canceled.  

Please check the Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools’ and Norwood Schools’ website for updates on these topics as the situation evolves. 

We are wishing all of our Students and Families healthy days ahead as we move through these next days and weeks to come.  
Frank Heinrichs,
Principal Norwood School
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